
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 6th December 2019 

The children have been working hard practising for their Christmas play.  Tickets are 

now on general release and available from the office.  Please ensure you arrive 15 

minutes prior to the start time of each performance.   

 

On Friday 13th December we will be supporting the Save the Children  

charity by donating money to wear our favourite Christmas jumpers.   

 

As always, if you have any concerns please do speak with your class teacher in the 

first instance, they will endeavour to answer any queries and resolve any issues.  

Should you need to speak with any member of the leadership team please make an ap-

pointment with the office.   

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley 

Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680     Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Next week ….Next week ….Next week ….   
Monday 

Christmas Play dress rehearsal 9:30am 

Music (selected pupils Yrs 3-6) 

Bridget Jones Assembly 

Archery Club (all Yrs) 3:15-4:15pm 

Tuesday 

Yr 6 Transition Lesson  

Lunchtime Times Table Club (Yrs 3-6) 

Little Angel Gets Her Wings 2pm 

Wednesday 

Little Angel Gets Her Wings 9:30am 

Thursday 

Gymnastics (Yrs 2-6) 

Christmas Lunch (bookings only) 

Art and Craft Club (all years) 3:15-4pm  

Friday 

Christmas Jumper Day (monetary donation) 

PTA Christmas Fayre 3:30pm-5pm 

Did you know that financial help and  

advice is available from Citizens  

Advice in King’s Lynn?  You can book an 

appointment via their website: 

www.ncab.org.uk  

They are open Mondays, Tuesdays and 

Fridays from 10am to 2pm.  They are 

able to issue foodbank vouchers and 

possibly vouchers to help towards fuel 

costs.  Our door is always open to help 

where we can too, please speak with us 

with any concerns. 

https://www.ncab.org.uk/


Concert—4/12/19 

Some of our pupils in Years 3-6 have been learning to play a musical instrument on a 

Monday afternoon with Mrs Johnson.  On Wednesday they took part in a concert at 

Springwood High School.  It was a long day but created a memorable experience for 

all involved.  All the children behaved impeccably throughout the evening.  Thank 

you to Mrs Robinson and 

Mrs Gower for being 

their chaperones. 

Well done to everybody 

who took part in this 

event. 

Sportshall Athletics—3/12/19  

On Tuesday afternoon our Year 2-4 pupils went to Alive Lynnsport to take part in SSP 

Sportshall Athletics.  During the afternoon they were split into teams of boys and 

girls to compete against 19 other schools in a variety of activities such as relays, long 

jump, javelin and chest push.  They all tried their hardest and competed to the best 

of their abilities.  Overall, the boys came 18th place and girls finished 14th place. 



 Little Angel Gets Her Wings (10th & 11th December):  Tickets are 

now on general release from the school office. 

 Christmas Lunch (12th December):  If you have not ordered this lunch please  

 ensure you send your child with a packed lunch from home on Thursday.  

 WNAT Christmas Carol Concert (Yr2 17th December):  Letter sent home on 

Wednesday, please return slip to school by 11th December. 

A t t e n d a n c e 

w/c 2nd December 2019:  

 Reception: 85.15% 

 Year 1:   90.63% 

 Year 2:   92% 

 Year 3:   100% 

 Year 4:   100% 

 Year 5:  98.15% 

 Year 6:   87.5%  

 Whole school 92.71% 

Congratulations 

Years 3 & 4 

(100%) 

This week’s stars are:  

Mia (Yr1), Ella (Yr3) & Liam 

(Yr6) 

Behaviour certificates were awarded 

to: Ava-Grace (Yr1) & Mya (Yr4)  

Handwriting Award:    

Taylor (YrR) 

Our ‘Thank You’ winner this week is: 

Reece (Yr4)  

Well done everybody 

PTA 

Thank you to everybody who has supported our events so far this term, 

we have managed to raise: 

Non-uniform Day:  £38 

Vegetable Carving Competition:  £19 

Movie Night:  £52 

Bonfire Bake Sale:  £31 

Christmas cards: £47.80 

Christmas Wreath Making: £269.24 

Please continue to support your school by popping along to our Christmas Tree  

Festival at the Jephson Hall on Sunday 8th December between 2:30 and 5:30pm 

(carol singing at 5pm).  We are continuing to collect donations of chocolates/

biscuits, bottles of drink, empty jars and old Christmas cards for our Christmas Fayre 

which takes place at the school on Friday 13th December from 3:30pm until 5pm. 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Monday 9th December  Bridget Jones assembly 

Little Angel Gets Her Wings dress rehearsal 

Tuesday 10th December  Year 6 transition lesson (French) 

Little Angel Gets Her Wings 2:00pm 

*tickets available from the office* 

Wednesday 11th December Little Angel Gets Her Wings 9:30am 

*tickets available from the office* 

Thursday 12th December Christmas lunch *pre-booked by 29th November 

Friday 13th December  Christmas jumper day 

PTA Christmas fayre & carols 3:30-5pm 

Monday 16th December Aladdin—King’s Lynn Corn Exchange (all pupils) 

Tuesday 17th December Christmas Carols (Yr 2) 4:30pm @  

Gaywood Primary School (parents/carers invited) 

Thursday 19th December *new date*Homework celebration assembly 2:30pm 

*parents/carers welcome to attend* 

Monday 23rd December School closed—Christmas holidays 

Monday 6th January Back to school 

Monday 13th January Sally Beadle assembly 

Tuesday 14th January Year 6 transition lesson (Cookery) 

Wednesday 15th January Classic Music Rocks performance (Yrs 2-6) 

Thursday 16th January St Clements Cluster Swim Gala (Yrs 3-6) 

Tuesday 28th January Active Kids Festival (Yrs 1&2) 

*letter to follow* 

Thursday 30th January GB Team Athlete visiting 


